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During our recent stay at Tahoma we were able to move ahead several paces




In the development of the new zendo.



With the addition of the necessary larger pump, the upgraded septic system will 
be now up to code.



With the huge help of Ross Chapin we 
continued fine tuning .























We walked the land with the Roshi and settled the relationship between the 
Hondo which will be built much later and the zendo which we are working on 
now. The diagram above is a rough sketch of this relationship.












































Following the sesshin at Tahoma we went to Los Angeles and did a kosesshin at 
Tanden Zendo there, during that time a very successful demonstration,exhibition 
and sale of Roshi's calligraphies brought new kharmic affiliations and some added 
funds  for building.





















